ATTENTION TRENTON RESIDENTS:
T
WE WILL BE CHANGING SOME;/\PICKUP DAYS

BEGINNING THE WEEK OF JAN 3,2022
THESE ARE THE CHANGES:

SOUTH OF CROWDER RD WEST OF MAIN ST
THAT WAS A WED PICKUP WILL BE MOVED
TO A TUESDAY PICKUP.

THURSDAY PICKUPS THAT ARE WEST OF
OKLAHOMA AVE WILL BE MOVED TO
WEDNESDAY.

THANK YOU,
RAPID REMOVAL




